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OMS Students, Families, and Staff,  

 Happy 2023! We are excited to finish our second half of the school year strong!  We want to give a 
shout-out to Office Ratigan our SRO! He is doing a great job serving our school and district! Law Enforce-
ment day is January 9th. Tell him thank you for his service or better yet, bring him a donut! LOL!!  

 Congratulations to Mrs. Dandurand for receiving the district Making a Difference Award. She was 
nominated by several staff members at OMS. You can always find Mrs. Dan-
durand in the office with a smile and ready to help everyone!  

 Our annual Dodgeball tournament in December was a blast! The 
students were competitive, cheered on their peers and made great memo-
ries! For those teams looking to get try to play the staff team in the champi-
onship game, we will do it again in May!  

 Yours in Education,  

  Mrs. Malizzi, OMS Principal                                                                           
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Dates of Interest: 

January 9: Law Enforcement Day and  

PTO meeting at 3:30 

January 16th: No School for Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day 

 

Test your OMS Staff Knowledge! 

Match the fact with the staff member 

1. Lobster or Cheese      A.   Coach Justus 

2. Fish                   B.   Mrs. Lefman 

3. Crab Legs        C.   Mrs. Lasley 

4. Tacos                              D.  Mr. Rouillard 

5.  Cereal with milk       E.  Mr. Lovelace 
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